
Welcome!

Yesterday, we went to the National Space Centre in
Leicestershire. We saw lots of different space equipment and
rockets and we also learned about the future of space travel.  

In English, we are planning and writing reports for a magazine
about Robin Hood, deciding whether or not Robin Hood was good
or bad.  

In school, we have had a cake sale and a non-uniform day to
raise money for charity. Our donations will also support a visit
from a professional athlete next week. It's also been lovely and
sunny this week and we've all enjoyed playing on the field and on
the new equipment.
 
- Suneet, Year 6

Kids Rock!
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Following World Book Day at the beginning of March, we were
lucky enough to have an author come to visit our school. In
assembly, Mike read two of his stories 'SuperJoe Does NOT Do
Cuddles' and 'That Yucky Love Thing' which pupils enjoyed
joining in with. Have a lookout for his new book, and maybe, (if
we ask nicely) he may even come back to read it to us! 
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On Friday pupils enjoyed engaging in activities for Comic
Relief. In the hall, pupils brought their money to see who had
collected the most coppers by lining them up. Pupils also
enjoyed taking part in a red nose race and looked brilliant with
their red accessories.

Congratulations to Silver Birch class who won the copper
challenge with an impressive two lines spread out across the
hall! 
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In Willows this week, we have continued looking at changes that
take place in Spring. The children have made their own Spring
lamb collages, and have been working hard with their
independent writing, as they talk about the season and what
they can see. 
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This week, the Rowans have been working on strategies to
multiply and divide through word problems. They have used
different resources such as Cuisenaire rods to help them.
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This week in Silver Birches, we have been dissecting Daffodils
to learn more about the different parts of a flower. We
carefully, using tweezers, separated the different parts and
label them. 
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What is leisure and entertainment and how has it changed over
the 20th century? Oaks class have been researching the
changes following key events in our history. We have looked at
how our experiences differ not only to our parents but also
grandparents and beyond. Here are some examples of their
work.  
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